
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
To: "Tritt, Tannis"
Subject: RE: Northwest Arapahoe Unit (NWAU) 38 Groundwater Sundry Notice
Date: Monday, October 20, 2014 12:36:00 PM

Tannis,
 
Thanks, I was able to make a PDF of the Word document and upload to the file.  The document that
you uploaded will be deleted.
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 
 
From: Tritt, Tannis [mailto:TTritt@MullDrilling.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 12:10 PM
To: 'Arthur Koepsell - DNR'
Subject: RE: Northwest Arapahoe Unit (NWAU) 38 Groundwater Sundry Notice
 
 
Sorry, I know it was taking the pdf a while to upload when I was doing the form so I have
attached the word doc.  For some reason when I try to convert it to pdf it makes the file
like 43 MB, which I am assuming is the problem.
 
Thanks.

Tannis
 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 12:49 PM
To: Tritt, Tannis
Subject: Northwest Arapahoe Unit (NWAU) 38 Groundwater Sundry Notice
 
Tannis,
 
The attachment included with the Sundry Notice will not open.  Could you please email the
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attachment?  I will attach the new version to Sundry.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
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